
Mr. Manthorpe is a retired Navy Captain and retired 

government Senior Civilian Executive as Deputy Director of 

Naval Intelligence .Subsequently, the was a strategic 

planner and  taught in graduate programs at Johns Hopkins 

University rising to the rank of Professor upon retirement. 

Since relocating full-time to cape area he has been 

researching and writing on Delaware’s naval heritage.  

He has written two books. His first, Published by Cedar Tree 

Press of Wilmington is “A Century of Service: The U.S. Navy 

on Cape Henlopen, 1898-1966.” His second published by the Delaware Heritage Commission is 

“Ships Named Delaware: Those Who Built and Sailed in Them.” It was to be given by the State 

of Delaware to the new submarine USS Delaware at its commissioning in Wilmington on April 4, 

2020. That event was cancelled due to the pandemic. It is currently waiting release until the 

event is rescheduled. He is currently working on a third book on tonight’s young boy.  

 

 


